
 
FRIDAY NIGHT CLUB 

Care from 18:30 to 23:00. 
£40.00 per child per session. 
£25.00 for each additional sibling. 
This service is only available to children aged 5 and over who attend Les Tous Grands 
After School Club and are familiar with staff. 

Parents can drop their children to us at any time from 18:30 and must collect their 

children by 23:00 at the latest. A 30 minute reminder text will be sent at 22:30. If your 

child is attending After School Club with us on the Friday we can keep them with us and 

transport them to Friday Night Club for the standard fee of £5.00 (subject to car space 

availability.) 

Snacks and drinks will be provided at times throughout the evening. Parents are welcome 

to provide an evening meal in the form of a “packed lunch” if children are unable to have 

dinner before arriving. 

The club is located at Les Tous HQ at 29 Park Road. We are fully insured and staff are DBS 

checked and trained in paediatric first aid. The building is fully equipped with kitchen, 

toilet and hand washing facilities for the comfort of the children and staff. 

We do not provide sleeping facilities, but in the event that your child does fall asleep 

before they are collected we will provide pillows and blankets for comfort and they will be 

monitored at all times. 

Friday Night Club will operate for a minimum of 6 children and a maximum of 10 
children. Dates will be arranged by Les Tous and parents will be notified in advance of 

upcoming opportunities. The booking period will close 10 days before the evening 

session is to take place. 

Les Tous Grands Childcare 
29 Park Road 

Barry 

CF62 6NX



Spaces booked must be paid for at the time of booking and are non-refundable. If Friday 

Night Club is to be cancelled for any reason parents will be notified as soon as possible 

and a full refund will be issued. 

Parents must sign a copy of THE PARENTAL AGREEMENT upon booking. In the event a 

parent fails to abide by the agreement Les Tous reserves the right to contact the 

necessary authorities. Please refer to the Non-Collection of Child policy.


